
 

 

 

 

 

3 October 2022 
 
Dear Parents or Carers, 
 
I would like to invite you to our Year 11 Parents’ Evening, which will take place in the main school 
hall on: Tuesday 18th October 2022, between 4 - 6.30pm. There are no scheduled appointment 
times, but we would ask parents to be mindful that individual conversations with staff should be 
limited to five minutes wherever possible. 
 
The primary purpose of the evening is to discuss your child’s academic progress and attitude to 
learning with their subject teachers, as well as for you to share any concerns you may have about 
their progress or well-being at Eskdale. As this is an important year for Year 11 students in particular, 
we would strongly encourage all parents or carers to attend. Students are also strongly encouraged 
to attend, and should do so in school uniform.  
 
Please note that Year 11 begin their mock GCSE examinations on Monday 14 November and that 
timetables will also be shared with pupils and parents or carers this week. 
 
I would also like take this opportunity to remind you that all parents and carers are welcome to 
contact school on 01947 602856 or via email: post@eskdale-school.co.uk at any time and there will 
be a response. As a school, we place considerable value on our communication and cooperation with 
parents/carers and our school is always open to you.  
 
Please click here to confirm your attendance at the Year 11 Parents’ Evening. 
 
 
With best wishes, 

 
Mrs Z Hurworth 

Assistant Head of School 
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